
SEPTEMBER 4, 2022

WELCOME

OPENING PRAYER 

OPENING SONG		  I Will Follow

CHILDREN’S MOMENT		  KRISTIN NELSON

JOYS & CONCERNS

PASTORAL PRAYER

CENTERING SONG		  O Come to the Alter

SCRIPTURE	    Luke 14:25-33

SERMON  	   Disciples Take Faith Seriously   Rev. Kelly Berne 
	  
CALL TO ACTION

CLOSING SONG		  My Jesus

BENEDICTION

OUR MISSION
Inspire people to KNOW, GROW, GO in God’s love.

KNOW
Connect people to Church & God.

GROW
Develop as a disciple and leader.

GO
Engage and serve the community. 

DISCOVER THE
 DISCIPLESHIP PATH!

Whether you find yourself in the lighter or darker  
sections of the path, see how you can grow 
deeper in your faith journey. We encourage you 
to consider joining a new small group, attending  
more worship services this year, or serving in 
one of our missions opportunities in the next few 
months. Visit our website to see all the ways 
you can get plugged in!

HOW DO I USE THE PATH?
The cross represents Christ. Place yourself in 
each section to discover where you are in your 
relationship with Christ. Then ask yourself these 
questions:

KNOW
Am I attending worship regularly? How often am I 
connecting with God and God’s people? 

GROW
Am I involved in a bible study or small group to 
help me develop deeper as a disciple? 

GO 
How much mission work am I doing and is it 
deepening my relationship with God and people 
in my community?

connecting people to 
 church and god

developing as a 
disciple and leader

engaging and serving
the community

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Text GIVEBUMC to 877.570.3715 
to give or visit our website!

WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

STAY CONNECTED!

Broadmoorumc.org

RiverWorship

The River BUMC, Shreveport, LA

CHILDREN

BroadmoorUMCKids

BroadmoorUMY



WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Text GIVEBUMC to 877.570.3715 to give or visit our website!

ANNOUNCEMENTS
September Sermon Series
Many times Christians are identified by what they believe. However, in the Gospels we discover that Jesus 
cared more about what his followers did. How do disciples practice generosity, wrestle with God, and 
take their faith public, to name a few. Join us for our next sermon series as we explore what disciples do.

Encountering God Women’s Book Study 
Beginning Monday, September 12th at 10 AM, this 7-week women’s study. Bonnie Daniel will lead this 
study in Pearce Hall, and the cost for materials is $20. Please sign up on your connect card, by 
emailing office@broadmoorumc.org, or calling the office.

John Bible Study 
Beginning Wednesday, Sept 14th at either 10 AM or 6 PM, come learn all about the gospel of John 
from Dr. Wybra Price. This class will meet on Wednesdays either at 10 AM or 6 PM for eight weeks in 
Room 200. The cost for materials is $20. Please sign up on your connect card, by emailing  
office@broadmoorumc.org, or calling the office. 

Discover Methodism 
Guests, new members, and anyone wanting a refresher are all invited to attend Discover Methodism 
on September 25th at 9:45 am in the Parlor. We will discuss the origins of Methodism and what makes 
being a Methodist unique today. You can sign up on your connect card, email office@broadmoorumc.
org, or call the office.

Church-wide Outreach Opportunity: Pumpkin Shine at Betty Virginia Park 
Calling all our crafty and creative disciples! Pumpkin Shine on Line will glow on Tuesday, October 
18th, 2022 when hundreds of jack-o’-lanterns fill the park! Broadmoor UMC will have a spot along 
the path where hundreds from our community will stop by to see us, and we need our crafty and 
creative disciples to create our display. We also need our outgoing disciples to pass out candy to kids 
and Broadmoor UMC welcome packets to the families. If you are one of these people, email  
office@broadmoorumc.org, call the office, or sign up on your connect card to join this team. 

September Mission: Pumpkin Patch
BUMC has partnered with St Lukes UMC to help provide our community with an annual pumpkin patch. 
This pumpkin patch enables us to continue to serve children and families in God’s neighborhood. 100% 
of the proceeds collected will go to fund our Missional outreach efforts. The pumpkin patch also 
supports and helps improve the economy and quality of life for the pumpkin farmers and their families 
from the Navajo Nation in New Mexico. On September 25th we will head over to St Lukes immediately 
following our 11 am worship for a community meal. Afterwards we will help St Lukes unload pumpkins! 
This is a family friendly and all hands on deck event. Not only will we need help unloading pumpkins, 
but decorating and setting up will happen as well. Please consider signing up to work a time slot 
during the week. Shifts start September 26th and run through October 31st. Sign up by visiting one of 
our sign up tables by the Sanctuary or River worship spaces. You can also sign up though our online 
SignUpGenius: https://signupgenius.com/go/70a044aa8ad2aa3fc1-2022 For more information or 
help signing up please call the church office at 861-0586 or email Doug Hargis, ourPumpkin Patch 
Coordinator at dhargis@gmail.com.


